
DISTRICT COMMITTEE MEMBERS REPORTS  
Bridgette K.- Area 17, Panel 71 DCM 17 
Aloha, we have many things in the works in our district. We are in the planning phase of incorporating         virtual 
caravans to support our virtual meetings. We are in the planning phase of a quarterly virtual workshop and may 
model a gameshow format. We have our first hybred meeting, Makakilo Hill Climbers who is meeting 
physically but also on a virtual platform together at the same time. We have a registra position at district who is 
researching and catagorizing all our meetings whether meeting physically or virtualy and creating a directory. 
As well as a cheat sheet meeting schedule for those who arent on the intergroup website meeting schedule due 
to repeated hackers have discouraged them from wanting to be listed.  Our alternate dcm has become our IT 
GUY, and he has been spending a lot of time with our groups who need technical assistance in order to use the 
virutal plateforms or other technical needs. He is also going out physically to the members place to assist them 
with the computer stuff or attending the virtual meeting and teaching them how to deal with pesky hackers…. 
And how to create co host ect…. Use the waiting room and how to cast them out while still sharing their screen 
with the group. That’s it mala pit! Thanks, In Love and Service, Bridgette K. 
 
Marilyn Y. Area 17, Panel 71 DCM 11 
One of your long- time members, Vernon G., passed away last month.  Vernon was very active in General 
Service as GSR for Happy Hour Kihei and DCM for District 11.   There was a “Celebration of Life” held on 
Sunday Feb. 21st for AA members. January Business – we split out approx $600 dollars that was considered in 
excess after the approval of our 2021 Budget.   The money was divided between Maui intergroup and General 
Service office in New York. February Business – Since Praasa is online this year the district decided to split 
out half of the money originally budgeted for DCM travel.  $600 was split between Maui intergroup and General 
Service office in New York.  We will revisit what to do with the remaining money in June. 

 
 
Teresa D. Area 17, Panel 71 DCM 10 
Aloha! My name is Teresa and I’m an alcoholic.  District 10 continues to meet online the first Tuesday of each 
month. We currently have 14 groups meeting either online or in person and 12 of those have named GSR’s for 
their group. We welcomed two new meetings to the district: Morning Meditation Mtg that meets daily for 30 
mins in the park, and Grapevine in the Park that meets weekly in the park. We continue to reach out to groups 
that do not have a GSR to encourage their participation. Our district meeting usually has between 8-10 people 
in attendance and we are actively recruiting homegroup members to participate as observers. We want to 
cultivate the next wave of general service participants.  At our last district meeting, we discussed hosting online 
workshops. GSR’s are asking their homegroups for workshop topics that we will discuss at our March meeting. 
We hope to launch the first workshop in April. Would love to see a central repository for upcoming workshops 
being hosted by other districts and all intergroups. Would make it easier to schedule workshops so that we don’t 
overlap or cover the same subjects.  District 10 continues to have surplus funding. We have asked the Treasurer 
to draft a priority of spending as well as a proposal for 2021 spending given current conditions, i.e. no travel or 
rent, etc. Our 2021 budget has a literature fund and at our next district meeting we will discuss a new literature 
service position and how we might use the funds within our district.  The District is looking forward to cohosting 
the March Inform the Delegate Assembly and we are putting together a cohost committee with at least 4 people 
who are Zoom savvy to assist Area with the meeting.  We have a lot of opportunities to create new service 
positions and be in service as we continue to adapt to pandemic conditions. District 10 is ready and able to be of 
service to the members of our district community and the alcoholic community on our island.  Thank you for 
letting me be in service. Teresa D.  DCM Waikiki District 10 
 

       Len F.  DCM 7 Area 17, Panel 71 
District 7 active in perpetual update of POC's, GSR's for district groups (structured and unstructured) in building 
base for district service.  Prayers needed for consistency and generating interest.  Both District 7 and District 12 
voted to collaborate in pooling committee service resources during their respective district meetings. GSR base 
is limited at this time. Dialog will continue in assessing and determining the logistics of this effort.  Regular 
endeavors continue to involve non- participating members in service at group and district levels with personal 
individual phone calls and attendance of district officers to meetings other than home groups, and encouraging 



service as part of the 3 legacies of AA.  Dissemination of area and district materials to GSR's with mailings made 
included GSO final reports, Hawai'i Area 17 GSR Orientation Informational Handbook, East Hawai'i District 7 
Structures and Guidelines, and other informational pamphlets. Workshops remain possible but are not active at 
this time due to low attendance in district meetings for planning.  Again in collaboration with District 12, District 
7 is working on a simple instructional to encourage access to virtual platforms for meetings for our members 
whom are technologically challenged. Ongoing close communication with East Hawaii Intergroup and District 
12 for readily available literature and other resources to all groups.  Kalei K., DCM 6  Kauai 
 
Kalei  K. DCM 6  (Kauai) 
Aloha mai Kakou!  Grateful and Thankful to serve as DCM for Kaua’i District 6. Service has given me the 
opportunity to make a lot of friends, especially at the Area level. Thank you Puna District 12 for hosting the 
Committee meeting. It was Awesome. Yesterday, We had our District 6 monthly meeting, All positions filled, 
except SCC Public Information. We will fill it soon, we had 10 Gsr’s, all Officers, and 8 SC Chairs present, 19 
people present. As of today, we have 40 live meetings and 39 virtual meetings. We are grateful! We’re looking 
for Hotline volunteers, We read the monthly Traditions and Concepts checklists. We also want to remember two 
people that recently passed away, Uncle Mike C. 45 years of Sobriety and Uncle Ron C. 20 years. God bless 
them both and their Ohana’s!  My job is support all the Gsr’s, SC Chairs, and Officers in District 6, and get them 
connected with Area and there groups. And attend all meetings on Kaua’i, both live and virtual and invite them 
to District, Intergroup, and Area meetings. Peak their interest to get them involved in service and Inform them 
of what we’re doing. Our next meeting is on March 20, 2021. All are welcome to attend.  Aloha and Mahalo’s, 
Kalei K. DCM District 6 
 
Lea V.  DCM 5 (No Ka Oi) 
My name is Lea  and I am an alcoholic and the DCM for District 5. We we were able to vote in a member as 
Alternate DCM in our first district meeting for this panel. At this time we have 2 GSRs and an Alt DCM, 
Secretary and Treasurer. All our committee chair positions are available. I have found it difficult to find members 
for those positions, but will continue to announce them at meetings. We have successfully had 2 District Business 
meetings thanks to Area 17 for setting up the virtual meeting for us and allowing us to use Area’s account. We 
are hoping that it will help us carry the message in other ways. We meet on the second Tuesday of every month, 
from 530-7pm. We are looking for ways to share what District is about and how District can help the 
groups/meetings, both virtual and in person, and how we can be of service to them to help reach alcoholics.  
Thank you to the Puna District and everyone who helped put this virtual committee meeting together. I look 
forward to continue serving with all of you 
 
Kaleka K. DCM 4, (Windward, Oahu) 
Aloha Hawaii Area Trusted Servants. Since our last assembly, everyone one is still settling into their positions     
and making sure that all participating GSR’s are registered with GSO and are assigned to a committee. We are 
also getting everyone ready and registered for the Inform the Delegate Assembly coming this March 27th & 28th. 
Lastly, we are planning a 12 concepts workshop which we are possibly looking at the end of March or April of 
this year. Thank you for letting me be of service. 
 
Gina B DCM 2 (Honolulu) 
District 2 is thriving!!!  We went from 22 active groups last panel to 14 this panel (mainly due to the pandemic). 
I was able to get my hands on the most recent confidential groups list and reached out to those groups who were 
not attending district meetings and updated the information as I went along and recruited 2 groups to return to 
district.  We have 8 GSR’s actively attending our monthly meetings: 2 meetings who are not meeting online or 
physically but still choose to be in attendance.  1 meeting who made it very clear they want nothing to do with 
area service.  For the most part, the groups are doing well with minimum issues with online invaders. The district 
is in conversations about having an online workshop with the topic of “Safety in AA”.  Dates and safety topics 
are not yet finalized.  More shall be revealed…. 
 
T.J.F. DCM 1 (Diamond Head) 



Aloha Area Committee! I’m honored and excited to serve as the District Committee Member, District 1, for 
beautiful Diamond Head. We’ve meet twice in the past month, once to decide when our monthly meeting would 
be and then we met at a District. Our meeting time is the first Thursday of the month at 5:30 pm by online 
platform. I will provide this information for updating the website shortly. We don’t currently have an alternate 
DCM, but I am praying for one while also asking people who are past GSRs if they are interested (God can move 
mountains but bring a shovel).  I’m actively updated Group information for our district. The information from 
the Area has some old information which may still prove useful in contacting the groups.We have 26 Groups 
currently. 9 are meeting online, 1 is meeting in person. We only have 4 groups represented by GSRs. Our first 
phase is to focus on reaching out to groups that are meeting but do not have GSRs to find out where we can send 
information about what’s happening at the district, area and world level, even if they do not have a GSR. Next 
phase is reaching out to meetings that do not have an online meeting listed…more will be revealed.  Also, GSRs 
are asking their groups what kinds of events they’d like to see happening in the coming months. One idea was 
newcomer focused panel on what it’s like to actually go to meetings, since many of our newcomers have never 
been to a physical meeting. We are excited about all of the ways the next few months will challenge us and how 
the District can be helpful to the groups going through these changes. Yours in Service, T. J. F. DCM, District 1 
(Diamond Head) 
 


